
 

  

 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE UPDATE: Delays in Complement C4a Testing  
 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories is currently experiencing testing delays in our 
complement laboratory for the following assay:  

 C4a desArg level by RIA  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and are working diligently to result these tests in a 
timely manner. 
 
We would like to thank you for your patience and continued support during this time. Please contact our 
Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or clinreflabs@njhealth.org if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steve Groshong, MD 
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostics Laboratories 
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